Minutes for the meeting held on Monday, July 19, 2021 at 6:38 p-m.

The following members were in attendance at this meeting:

Anne Kertscher, Nola Scherer-Luft, Judie Jacoby, Donna D'Angelo, Cindy Douglas,
Nancy Byers, Mary Boyle, John Thielen and Beverly Thielen.

Also in attendance were the following guests from River Edge Nature Center:
Patricia Gerber, Riley Jenkins, and Natalija Walker

The treasurer's report was submitted by Donna D'Angelo to each member in attendance. A
motion was made by Cindy Douglas and seconded by Judie J acoby to accept the treasurer's
report. The motion carried.

AGENDA:
OLD BUSINESS:

Our focus for this meeting was to continue to discuss and implement the SAHS ideas handout
prepared by Nancy Byers at our last meeting on June 21, 2021.

Mary Boyle is continuing to look at possible workshops this Fall to keep the Saukville Crossroad
Rendezvous relevant and "alive” during 2021. The tourism grant of $2500 from the Village
Board could be used to pay for some scheduled events this Fall.

The 500 Tri-fold flyers are almost completed. These flyers would make the community aware of
our organization, its mission, its activities and other pertinent information. The flyers will
include the SAHS E-mail.

Several of our members attended the Village Board meeting held on Tuesday, July 6,2021. It
was interesting to note that several of the board members were unfamiliar with the Firehouse
museum. It was agreed that the representatives from the SAHS would be given 10 minutes to
discuss the events at the museum during the monthly Village board meetings. The board
proposed holding one monthly meeting in September or October at the Firehouse Museum.
This would certainly be a way to introduce the board members to this historical site.

Judie Jacoby contacted the Oscar Grady library requesting the use of a meeting room for the
months of January, February and March. We could accomplish more if we continued our work
during the entire year. The library was very accommodating and would provide a room for us.
We need to now ask the library if they would have a place to display a poster board headlined
DID YOU KNOW? featuring our village leaders, their family history in Saukville, etc. (See
minutes for June 21, 2021 for complete explanation of this plan.)

By moving the meeting time to 6:30 p.m. we were hoping to encourage more members to
attend. However, there was no increase in attendance, but to be fair, we need to give this new
meeting time a chance in the next months.

The $700 Wi State grant applied for by Anne Kertscher was denied. There is another
opportunity this Fall to apply for a grant




